
From: Tara DeCrescente [mailto:tara93@ymail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 10:05 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; 
anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; 
kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; 
toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; 
JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; 
dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; 
senator@boxer.senate.gov; senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; 
gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case. 
 
Hello, 
My name is Tara, I am 19 years old, and I do not approve of the Santee power plant. Not only is 
this plant an eye sore that my family and the rest of our community will have to see everytime 
we look outside, but it is very harmful to our health. I can't even imagine the layer of smog that 
will be over our town and neighboring towns, it will be disgusting. My mom is a health nut so I 
am well aware of the health problems people get from being near these. I live on Wahl St. which 
is right next to the entrance of mission trails park. This plant is just going to cause too many 
problems in our community, property value will decrease, it's located right next to West Hills 
High School, so about 2,000 kids will be breathing in all the pollution every day. If this plant is 
put in, my family is planning on moving, and we have lived on Wahl St. for over 10 years, I will 
probably move out of Santee, which I imagine others that are extremely bothered by this will as 
well. Another thing I would like to add is that Mission Trails is a beautiful natural habitat for 
animals, there are signs posted around the entire park that say "no trespassing wildlife habitat", 
this power plant is not going to be good to the wildlife that mission trails tries so hard to 
preserve. Santee has improved so much over the years with all the new shopping centers, school 
additions, parks, and new homes that have brought our community closer together, the power 
plant is not an improvement to our town, and not only is Santee affected, Tierresanta is as well. 
Please, help us keep our town clean, healthy, and prosperous, please think of the community you 
are affecting, do you really see this as something that can make Santee a better place for years to 
come?  
 
Thank you, 
Tara DeCrescente 
9/20/2012 
Wahl St., 92071 
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